McGinTtY, HiTrcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: August 8, 2019

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. CARC Construction Dispute. The contractor is presently on site
completing necessary work on the project. I will continue to work with Amy Gilson
regarding any remaining issues, including working with the bonding company.

TMH:ddy



